
 

 
 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th May 2017 

 

Re: Information Evenings for Residential Trips - All Year Groups  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

During the week commencing 22nd May we will be holding information evenings for all our 

residential visits taking place in June.  You will be able to find out more about the visit, meet the 

staff who will be accompanying your child and have the opportunity to ask any questions you 

may have.  All meetings will commence at 6pm. 

 

 

Monday 22nd May – Year 5 Kingswood Evening  

 

Tuesday 23rd May – Year 7 Boreatton Park Evening 

 

Wednesday 24th May – Year 6 Xplore Evening  

 

Thursday 25th May – Year 8 France Evening  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Tania Johnson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


